
Headteacher: Mr M Fenwick

5th October 2023

Dear Year 7 Parents and Carers

Stokesley Spooky Stories - Tuesday 24th October 2023

We are hosting a ‘Spooky Stories’ event for Year 7, after school on Tuesday 24th October until

4.30pm. This event is not just a Halloween activity but will also promote reading and support

literacy. The event will involve students being read ghost stories by different staff volunteers and

maybe with a few added dramatics as they move from room to room! We hope this will be an

exciting and fun evening for the students, as well as promoting reading for pleasure. There will

be a few carefully considered age appropriate spooks and scares throughout this walk, so

please bear this in mind if your child is sensitive. Please get in touch if you are concerned.

As this event runs after school it is not compulsory that your child attends, however if they would

like to, they would need to be collected from school at 4.30pm. 

If your child would like to attend and can be collected from school at 4.30pm please complete

the Google form by Monday 16th October to confirm this.

Kind regards,

Ms V Wright
Lead Practitioner
viwright@stk.arete.uk

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScq0O80PQu_aZyIDf1FXLBo2DlbOok7X6tM1yxnoj4028I-KA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:viwright@stk.arete.uk

